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Ways of Learning Alan Pritchard
2013-12-04 Whilst most teachers are
skilled in providing opportunities
for the progression of children’s
learning, it is often without fully
understanding the theory behind it.
With greater insight into what is
currently known about the processes
of learning and about individual
learning preferences, teachers are
better equipped to provide effective
experiences and situations which are
more likely to lead to lasting
attainment. Now fully updated, Ways
of Learning seeks to provide an
understanding of the ways in which
learning takes place, which teachers
can make use of in their planning and
teaching, including: An overview of
learning Behaviourism and the
beginning of theory Cognitive and
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constructivist learning Multiple
intelligences Learning styles
Difficulties with learning The
influence of neuro-psychology
Relating theory to practice The third
edition of this book includes
developments in areas covered in the
first and second editions, as well as
expanding on certain topics to bring
about a wider perspective; most
noticeably a newly updated and fully
expanded chapter on the influence of
neuro-educational research. The book
also reflects changes in government
policy and is closely related to new
developments in practice. Written for
trainee teachers, serving teachers,
and others interested in learning for
various reasons, Ways of Learning
serves as a valuable introduction for
students setting out on higher degree
work who are in need of an
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introduction to the topic.
Decoding Theory of Knowledge for the
IB Diploma Skills Book - EBook
Heydorn Wendy (author) 1901
Stages of Reading Development Jeanne
Sternlicht Chall 1983 Examines the
basic stages in a child's development
of reading skills and suggests
methods for aiding this learning
process in school and at home
Pearson Baccalaureate Sue Bastian
2008-09-08 An exciting textbook for
students and teachers of the
International Baccalaureate Diploma,
written and developed by practising
IB teachers
English B for the IB Diploma
Coursebook Brad Philpot 2013-07-18
Suitable for standard and higher
level students, this resource is
written by an experienced IB English
teacher following the English B
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syllabus. Features include activities
and authentic texts to develop
reading and comprehension, integrated
study ideas for IB central core,
featuring LP (Learner profile), CAS
(Creativity, Action, Service), TOK
(Theory of Knowledge) EE (Extended
Essay), and a Glossary with
definitions of key vocabulary. This
title offers comprehensive learning
and support for teachers and
students, ideas for extensive reading
material, activities to build
language skills and cultural
understanding for extension essays,
research, exam preparation and a free
teacher resources website:
ibdiploma.cambridge.org.
Oxford IB Diploma Programme: IB
Theory of Knowledge Course Book
Marija Uzunova Dang 2020-04
Psychology Alexey Popov 2017-12-28
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Comprehensively updated for the
latest syllabus, for first teaching
September 2017, and developed
directly with the IB, the second
edition of this popular Psychology
Course Book provides thorough
coverage of all core and optional
units at Standard and Higher Level,
as well as assessment preparation
support. Engaging, full-colour
activities and in-depth,
international case studies bring the
theory to life, while structured
opportunities for critical thinking
and concept-based learning help to
develop enquiring and independent
learners. Clear and accessible
language, a robust reference section,
support for the Internal Assessment
and TOK links ensure that all
learners progress through the DP
Psychology course with confidence.
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Channel Codes William Ryan 2009-09-17
Channel coding lies at the heart of
digital communication and data
storage, and this detailed
introduction describes the core
theory as well as decoding
algorithms, implementation details,
and performance analyses. In this
book, Professors Ryan and Lin provide
clear information on modern channel
codes, including turbo and lowdensity parity-check (LDPC) codes.
They also present detailed coverage
of BCH codes, Reed-Solomon codes,
convolutional codes, finite geometry
codes, and product codes, providing a
one-stop resource for both classical
and modern coding techniques.
Assuming no prior knowledge in the
field of channel coding, the opening
chapters begin with basic theory to
introduce newcomers to the subject.
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Later chapters then extend to
advanced topics such as code ensemble
performance analyses and algebraic
code design. 250 varied and
stimulating end-of-chapter problems
are also included to test and enhance
learning, making this an essential
resource for students and
practitioners alike.
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma Richard van de Lagemaat
2005-11-17 This comprehensive and
accessible book is designed for use
by students following the Theory of
Knowledge course in the International
Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma Programme.
The book is also useful for students
following other critical thinking
courses. The fundamental question in
Theory of Knowledge is How do you
know? In exploring this question, the
author encourages critical thinking
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across a range of subject areas and
helps students to ask relevant
questions, use language with care and
precision, support ideas with
evidence, argue coherently and make
sound judgements.
The Production of Educational
Knowledge in the Global Era
2008-01-01 This book contributes to
critical thinking about globalization
and educational knowledge and, at the
same time, opens our spirits to the
theoretical opportunities and
educational enrichment that the
globalization era offers.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 1
The Move to Global War Allan Todd
2015-08-13 Comprehensive second
editions of History for the IB
Diploma Paper 1, revised for first
teaching in 2015. This coursebook
covers Paper 1, Prescribed Subject 3:
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The Move to Global War of the History
for the International Baccalaureate
Diploma syllabus for first assessment
in 2017. Tailored to the requirements
of the IB syllabus and written by
experienced IB History examiners and
teachers, it offers authoritative and
engaging guidance through the
following two case studies: Japanese
expansion in East Asia (1931-1941)
and German and Italian expansion
(1933-1940).
Advances in Cryptology -- ASIACRYPT
2014 Palash Sarkar 2014-11-14 The
two-volume set LNCS 8873 and 8874
constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the 20th International Conference
on the Theory and Applications of
Cryptology and Information Security,
ASIACRYPT 2014, held in Kaoshiung,
Taiwan, in December 2014. The 55
revised full papers and two invited
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talks presented were carefully
selected from 255 submissions. They
are organized in topical sections on
cryptology and coding theory;
authenticated encryption; symmetric
key cryptanalysis; side channel
analysis; hyperelliptic curve
cryptography; factoring and discrete
log; cryptanalysis; signatures; zero
knowledge; encryption schemes;
outsourcing and delegation;
obfuscation; homomorphic
cryptography; secret sharing; block
ciphers and passwords; black-box
separation; composability; multiparty computation.
The International Baccalaureate
Alexander Duncan Campbell Peterson
1972
Theory of Knowledge Sue Bastian 2008
This is an exciting new textbook for
students and teachers of the
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International Baccalaureate Diploma,
written and developed by practising
IB teachers. It provides
comprehensive coverage of all the
Ways of Knowing and Areas of
Knowledge. It engages students in
critical thinking relevant to their
other courses and their life outside
the classroom. It enables clear links
to the Learner Profile, the IB core
values and all the IB hexagon areas.
It offers exam-style assessment
opportunities using questions from
past papers. It offers guidance on
the Prescribed Essay and the Student
Presentation.
Discrete Mathematics Oscar Levin
2018-12-31 Note: This is the 3rd
edition. If you need the 2nd edition
for a course you are taking, it can
be found as a "other format" on
amazon, or by searching its isbn:
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1534970746 This gentle introduction
to discrete mathematics is written
for first and second year math
majors, especially those who intend
to teach. The text began as a set of
lecture notes for the discrete
mathematics course at the University
of Northern Colorado. This course
serves both as an introduction to
topics in discrete math and as the
"introduction to proof" course for
math majors. The course is usually
taught with a large amount of student
inquiry, and this text is written to
help facilitate this. Four main
topics are covered: counting,
sequences, logic, and graph theory.
Along the way proofs are introduced,
including proofs by contradiction,
proofs by induction, and
combinatorial proofs. The book
contains over 470 exercises,
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including 275 with solutions and over
100 with hints. There are also
Investigate! activities throughout
the text to support active, inquiry
based learning. While there are many
fine discrete math textbooks
available, this text has the
following advantages: It is written
to be used in an inquiry rich course.
It is written to be used in a course
for future math teachers. It is open
source, with low cost print editions
and free electronic editions. This
third edition brings improved
exposition, a new section on trees,
and a bunch of new and improved
exercises. For a complete list of
changes, and to view the free
electronic version of the text, visit
the book's website at
discrete.openmathbooks.org
Chemistry for the IB Diploma Workbook
decoding-theory-of-knowledge-for-the-ib-diploma-themes-skills-and-assessment

with CD-ROM Jacqueline Paris
2017-04-06 Chemistry for the IB
Diploma, Second edition, covers in
full the requirements of the IB
syllabus for Chemistry for first
examination in 2016. This workbook is
specifically for the IB Chemistry
syllabus, for examination from 2016.
The Chemistry for the IB Diploma
Workbook contains straightforward
chapters that build learning in a
gradual way, first outlining key
terms and then providing students
with plenty of practice questions to
apply their knowledge. Each chapter
concludes with exam-style questions.
This structured approach reinforces
learning and actively builds
students' confidence using key
scientific skills - handling data,
evaluating information and problem
solving. This helps empower students
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to become confident and independent
learners. Answers to all of the
questions are on the CD-ROM.
Moral Theory at the Movies Dean A.
Kowalski 2012 Moral Theory at the
Movies provides students with a
wonderfully approachable introduction
to ethics. The book incorporates film
summaries and study questions to draw
students into ethical theory and then
pairs them with classical
philosophical texts. The students see
how moral theories, dilemmas, and
questions are represented in the
given films and learn to apply these
theories to the world they live in.
There are 36 films and a dozen
readings including: Thank you for
Smoking, Plato s Gorgias, John Start
Mill s Utilitarianism, Hotel Rwanda,
Plato s Republic, and Horton Hears a
Who. Topics cover a wide variety of
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ethical theories including, ethical
subjectivism, moral relativism,
ethical theory, and virtue ethics.
Moral Theory at the Movies will
appeal to students and help them
think about how philosophy is
relevant today."
Introducing the IB Diploma Programme
Marc Abrioux 2013-02-14 An ideal
reference guide to introducing the IB
Diploma in your school.
Theory of Knowledge Third Edition
Nicholas Alchin 2014-05-30 A unique
narrative through the latest TOK
guide from two of the IB's most
respected experts - Guides students
by helping them examine the nature of
knowledge and ways of knowing Develops diverse and balanced
arguments by raising questions in a
variety of contexts - Provides
complete support assessment 9/19
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Includes all the new ways of knowing
and areas of knowledge Also available
This Student's Book is supported by
Dynamic Learning, which offers
Teaching and Learning Resources that
include a guide to teaching the
course and classroom activities, plus
a unique lesson builder tool to help
teachers collate and organise a range
of resources into lessons. The
Dynamic Learning package also
includes a Whiteboard eTextbook
version of the book for front of
class teaching and lesson planning.
Also from later in the year, please
look out for assignable and
downloadable Student eTextbooks
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma: Teaching for Success Carolyn
P. Henly 2020-05-26 Confidently
navigate the new syllabus with a
variety of teaching resources to help
decoding-theory-of-knowledge-for-the-ib-diploma-themes-skills-and-assessment

you plan engaging lessons that are
directly aligned with the Student
Book. - Confidently teach the new
course with a clear overview of the
TOK course and your responsibilities
as a TOK teacher. - Ensure full
coverage of the syllabus with
specific guidance relating to the
core theme, the optional themes and
the areas of knowledge. - Easily
navigate the new course with lesson
plans, activities and extension
material. - Help guide students
through the assessment process with
advice relating to the exhibition and
essay.
Quantum Computation and Quantum
Information Michael A. Nielsen
2000-10-23 First-ever comprehensive
introduction to the major new subject
of quantum computing and quantum
information.
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Graphic Design Theory Helen Armstrong
2012-08-10 Graphic Design Theory is
organized in three sections:
"Creating the Field" traces the
evolution of graphic design over the
course of the early 1900s, including
influential avant-garde ideas of
futurism, constructivism, and the
Bauhaus; "Building on Success" covers
the mid- to late twentieth century
and considers the International
Style, modernism, and postmodernism;
and "Mapping the Future" opens at the
end of the last century and includes
current discussions on legibility,
social responsibility, and new media.
Striking color images illustrate each
of the movements discussed and
demonstrate the ongoing relationship
between theory and practice. A brief
commentary prefaces each text,
providing a cultural and historical
decoding-theory-of-knowledge-for-the-ib-diploma-themes-skills-and-assessment

framework through which the work can
be evaluated. Authors include such
influential designers as Herbert
Bayer, L'szlo Moholy-Nagy, Karl
Gerstner, Katherine McCoy, Michael
Rock, Lev Manovich, Ellen Lupton, and
Lorraine Wild. Additional features
include a timeline, glossary, and
bibliography for further reading. A
must-have survey for graduate and
undergraduate courses in design
history, theory, and contemporary
issues, Graphic Design Theory invites
designers and interested readers of
all levels to plunge into the world
of design discourse.
Educational Reform and International
Baccalaureate in the Asia-Pacific
Coulson, David Gregory 2021-02-19 The
need to reform secondary-level
education to prepare young people for
new economic realities has emerged.
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In an age of constant career
changing, cognitive flexibility is a
top-priority skill to develop in
today’s students. This shift requires
methodological innovation that
enhances children’s natural abilities
as well as updated, focused teacher
education in order to prepare them
adequately. Educational Reform and
International Baccalaureate in the
Asia-Pacific is a collection of
innovative research that examines the
development and implementation of IB
curricula. Highlighting a wide range
of topics including critical
thinking, student evaluation, and
teacher training, this book is
ideally designed for educators,
curriculum developers, instructional
designers, administrative officials,
policymakers, researchers,
academicians, and students.
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Theory of Knowledge Marija Uzunova
Dang 2020-04-30 Supporting the latest
TOK syllabus, for first teaching
September 2020, these inquiry-based
resources are developed directly with
the IB to help learners navigate
complex issues of knowledge.
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma: Skills for Success Second
Edition John Sprague 2020-06-08 Build
confidence in a range of key Theory
of Knowledge skills with this
practical companion, full of advice
and guidance from an experienced TOK
expert. - Learn to apply analytical
skills with Deeper Thinking, showing
you how to go beyond simply
identifying and explaining. - Develop
awareness of the practical
application of knowledge with In
Practice pointers, offering guidance
on how topics can be used in TOK
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activities. - Improve your ability to
respond to knowledge questions, a
crucial part of assessment success. Avoid making the mistakes that others
make in the assessments with TOK
Traps that highlight common errors
and misconceptions. Also available:
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma 9781510474314 Theory of
Knowledge Student eTextbook
9781510475458 Theory of Knowledge
Whiteboard eTextbook 9781510475441
Theory of Knowledge: Teaching for
Success 9781510474659 Theory of
Knowledge: Skills for Success Student
eTextbook 9781510475472
Psycholinguistics John Field 2003 A
comprehensive introduction to
psycholinguistic theory with
activities, study questions,
commentaries and key readings.
Economics for the IB Diploma with CDdecoding-theory-of-knowledge-for-the-ib-diploma-themes-skills-and-assessment

ROM Ellie Tragakes 2011-11-03
Arranged in four sections, provides
review exercises and past examination
questions for topics in
microeconomics, macroeconomics,
interantional economics, and
development economics.
Decoding Theory of Knowledge for the
IB Diploma Wendy Heydorn 2013-07-18
Written by experienced practitioners
this resource for Theory of Knowledge
for the IB Diploma offers
comprehensive coverage of and support
for the new subject guide. Decoding
Theory of Knowledge (ToK) is an
accessible new resource that explores
Areas of Knowledge, Ways of Knowing,
Personal and Shared Knowledge, the
Knowledge Framework and Knowledge
Questions. Written in succinct and
clear language, this engaging book
decodes ToK concepts and helps
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students develop their critical
thinking skills. The book offers
extensive support on the new
assessment criteria for the essay and
presentation. Features include
explanation of key concepts to
consolidate knowledge and
understanding; real-life situations
to engage students; practical
activities to develop students'
thinking, writing and presentation
skills; and top tips to provide
further guidance and advice.
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma: Skills for Success John
Sprague 2017-05-02 Exam Board: IB
Level: IB Subject: English First
Teaching: September 2014 First Exam:
June 2016 Build confidence in a range
of key Theory of Knowledge skills
with this practical companion, full
of advice and guidance from an
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experienced TOK expert. · Learn to
apply analytical skills with Deeper
Analysis, showing you how to go
beyond simply identifying and
explaining. · Develop awareness of
the practical application of
knowledge with In Practice pointers,
offering guidance on how topics can
be used in TOK activities. · Improve
skills for formulating genuine
knowledge questions for use in
activities, a crucial part of
assessment success. · Avoid making
the mistakes that others make in the
assessment with TOK Traps that
highlight common errors and
misconceptions.
Molecular Biology of the Cell Bruce
Alberts 2004
Key Themes In Media Theory Laughey,
Dan 2007-10-01 Key Themes is a
critical introduction to key theories
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of media for undergraduate students.
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma Fourth Edition Carolyn P.
Henly 2020-04-27 Developed in
cooperation with the International
Baccalaureate (IB) Build knowledge
with this thought-provoking guide
through the core theme, the five
optional themes and the five areas of
knowledge. - Guide students by
helping them examine the nature of
knowledge and their own status as a
knower. - Develop diverse and
balanced arguments with a variety of
activities, case studies and Deeper
Thinking features. - Aid
understanding with in-depth
discussions of the twelve course
concepts and detailed definitions of
all key terms. - Provide assessment
support with guidance relating to the
TOK Exhibition and Essay. Free online
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material available at
hoddereducation.com/ib-extras Also
available: Theory of Knowledge
Student eTextbook 9781510475458
Theory of Knowledge Whiteboard
eTextbook 9781510475441 Theory of
Knowledge: Teaching for Success
9781510474659 Theory of Knowledge:
Skills for Success 9781510474956
Theory of Knowledge: Skills for
Success Student eTextbook
9781510475472
Environmental Systems and Societies
for the IB Diploma Paul Guinness
2012-09-27 "Cambridge resources for
the IB diploma"--p. [4] cover.
Theory of Knowledge Nicholas Alchin
2003 The Theory of Knowledge
programme is central to the
philosophy of the International
Baccalaureate. It encourages students
to question the basis of knowledge
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and to develop the ability to
evaluate critically information from
a wide variety of sources. Students
are used to being given facts that
they are expected to learn but in
this course they are expected to
question the knowledge iself - what
do I know, how do I know and is it
likely to be true or not?
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma Richard van de Lagemaat
2014-11-20 Written by experienced
practitioners this resource for
Theory of Knowledge for the IB
Diploma offers comprehensive coverage
of and support for the new subject
guide. This edition of Theory of
Knowledge for the IB Diploma is fully
revised for first examination in
September 2015. The coursebook is a
comprehensive, original and
accessible approach to Theory of
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Knowledge, which covers all aspects
of the revised subject guide. A fresh
design ensures the content is
accessible and user friendly and
there is detailed guidance on how to
approach the TOK essay and
presentation. This edition supports
the stronger emphasis on the
distinction between personal and
shared knowledge and the new areas of
knowledge: religion and indigenous
knowledge.
Creativity, Activity, Service (CAS)
for the IB Diploma John Cannings
2015-10-31 Creativity, Activity,
Service (CAS): an essential guide for
students. This book offers advice and
guidance on how to select a CAS
activity and how to approach the task
Smaller, Quicker, Cheaper Scientific
United Nations Educational 2015-09-23
The effective use of educational
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assessments is fundamental to
improving learning. However,
effective use does not refer only to
the technical parameters or
statistical methodologies. Learning
assessments in use todaywhether
large-scale or household surveys or
hybrid (smaller, quicker, cheaper or
SQC)have varied uses and purposes.
The present volume provides a review
of learning assessments, their status
in terms of the empirical knowledge
base, and some new ideas for
improving their effectiveness,
particularly for those children most
in need. It is argued here that SQC
learning assessments have the
potential to enhance educational
accountability, increase
transparency, and support a greater
engagement of stakeholders with an
interest in improving learning. In
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addition, countries need a sustained
policy to guide assessment choices,
including a focus on poor and
marginalized populations.
Psychology Alexey Popov 2017-11-15
Comprehensively updated for the
latest syllabus, for first teaching
September 2017, and developed
directly with the IB, the second
edition of this popular Psychology
Course Book provides thorough
coverage of all core and optional
units at Standard and Higher Level,
as well as assessment preparation
support. Engaging, full-colour
activities and in-depth,
international case studies bring the
theory to life, while structured
opportunities for critical thinking
and concept-based learning help to
develop enquiring and independent
learners. Clear and accessible
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language, a robust reference section,
support for the Internal Assessment
and TOK links ensure that all
learners progress through the DP
Psychology course with confidence.
Theory of Knowledge Nicholas Alchin
2014-06-12 Complete content and
assessment coverage for the new
guide, including all the new ways of
knowing and areas of knowledge, from
the IB's most respected TOK experts.
- Guides students by helping them
examine the nature of knowledge and
ways of knowing. - Develops diverse
and balanced arguments by raising
questions in a variety of contexts. Provides integrated support for
assessment. This Student's Book is
available to purchase in a variety of
digital formats, including an
interactive whiteboard edition and as
an ebook. It is supported by the
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online Dynamic Learning resource,
which offers a range of support for
teachers including a guide to
teaching the course and classroom
activities, plus a unique lesson
builder tool to help teachers collate
and organise a range of resources
into lessons.
Physics for the IB Diploma Exam
Preparation Guide K. A. Tsokos
2016-03-24 Physics for the IB
Diploma, Sixth edition, covers in
full the requirements of the IB
syllabus for Physics for first
examination in 2016. This Exam
Preparation Guide contains up-to-date
material matching the 2016 IB Diploma
syllabus and offers support for
students as they prepare for their IB
Diploma Physics exams. The book is
packed full of Model Answers,
Annotated Exemplar Answers and Hints
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to help students hone their revision
and exam technique and avoid common
mistakes. These features have been
specifically designed to help
students apply their knowledge in
exams. The book also contains lots of
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questions for students to use to
track their progress. The book has
been written in an engaging and
student friendly tone making it
perfect for international learners.
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